
 

 

 

 

Pupils should develop fundamental movement skills, become increasingly competent and confident and access a 

broad range of opportunities to extend their agility, balance and coordination, individually and with others. 

They should be able to engage in competitive (both against self and against others) and co-operative physical 

activities, in a range of increasingly challenging situations. 

Pupils should be taught to: 

• use running, jumping, throwing and catching in isolation and in combination 

• play competitive games, modified where appropriate [for example, badminton, basketball, cricket, 

football, hockey, netball, rounders and tennis], and apply basic principles suitable for attacking and 

defending 

• develop flexibility, strength, technique, control and balance [for example, through athletics and 

gymnastics] 

• perform dances using a range of movement patterns 

• take part in outdoor and adventurous activity challenges both individually and within a team 

• compare their performances with previous ones and demonstrate improvement to achieve their personal 

best 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 

Group 

Class Attendance 

% 

Minutes Late 

R Oak  93.23% 82 

R Ash  91.85% 13      

1 Elm  81.67% 259 

1 Cherry  90.42% 289 

2 Fir  96.67%      174 

2 Yew  92.50% 118 

3 Cedar  96.25% 166 

3 Hazel  92.67% 172 

4 Chestnut  91.67% 25 

4 Holly  83.80% 66 

5 Maple  81.25%     113 

5 Sycamore  89.81% 133 

6 Birch  81.90% 48 

6 Willow  86.64% 295     

Whole School 88.26% 

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 

23
rd

  June 2023 

School Contact Number for Emergencies  07858 739336  

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Tuesday 27
th we will be experiencing our first Pinehurst Well Being Day, where we 

will enjoy a wide range of healthy and mindful activities. 

 

Children will be offered opportunities to excel in their athletic events, a variety of artistic events 

and demonstrate their gardening skills. 

 

We have lots of expert visitors who will be joining us for what promises to be a fun and exciting 

for all of us. 

 

Children should come to school wearing Pinehurst PE Kit on this day.  

Thank you for your support.  

 

 

 Please remember to send your child into school 

with a sun hat and apply sunscreen, if  we are 

lucky enough to have some warmer weather. 

 

 

Please be aware NEU have announced proposed Strike Action on 5
th

 and 7
th

 July.  Further information to 

follow.  


